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St. Margaret’s COVID-19 Precautions
● All services will continue to be live-streamed via our Facebook and YouTube pages, so if

you are unable to celebrate Mass in person, you will still be able to participate from
home.

● All surfaces will be sanitized once a week after 10:00 AM Mass on Sunday. This includes
door knobs, doors, restrooms, and chairs.

● All Ushers and Eucharistic Ministers will be trained to aid parishioners in observing social
distancing during Communion.

What We ask of Congregants
● If you are or have been exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19 or have been exposed to the

virus in the last 14 days, please refrain from attending Mass in person.
● Check your temperature before coming to Mass. If you are running a fever, please

refrain from attending Mass in person.
● Mask wearing is welcome, but no longer required by the Jackson County Health

Department.
● While Social Distancing is no longer required by the Jackson County Health Department,

we ask that you remain courteous of people around you. We encourage you to leave at
least two chairs in between you and another family unit.

● During Mass, please listen and observe any and all instructions regarding the
Communion procession and the proper way to receive the Blessed Sacrament. Sanitize
your hands before approaching the minister.
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